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NOTE BY THE TECHNICAL SECRETARIAT 
 

POSTPONEMENT OF A LEGAL WORKSHOP 
FOR NATIONAL AUTHORITIES OF STATES PARTIES 

IN CENTRAL AND WEST AFRICA 
BANJUL, THE GAMBIA 

 
 

1. In S/645/2007, dated 4 July 2007, the Technical Secretariat announced that a legal 
workshop for National Authorities of States Parties in Central and West Africa would 
be held in Banjul, the Gambia, from 18 to 20 September 2007. 

 
2. The Director-General wishes to inform States Parties that the workshop has been 

postponed to 2008.  New dates will be published in due course. 
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